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Government Relations

Karyn Burns 
VP, Government Relations & Communications

In January, MACNY members joined Assemblywoman Pamela Hunter (D-Syracuse) for our latest Government Relations 
Executive Speaker Series, this time held at United Radio in East Syracuse.  The impressive facility tour was led by Phil 
Rubenstein and Mara Charlamb, as well as key members of United Radio’s executive team.  The first hour consisted of 
a tour of each of United Radio’s division areas, including Automotive Electronics, Communications Division, Consumer 
Electronics and Development. 

The remaining hour consisted of a dialogue session with Assemblywoman Hunter, where manufacturers and business 
leaders were able to discuss the advocacy needs of our regional sector, to include tax reductions, workforce development 
support, and workers’ compensation concerns.  

Every month, MACNY hosts a different elected official at one of our world class manufacturing facilities right here in Central 
and Upstate New York.  To join us on our next tour, or to learn more about this popular series, please visit our website 
at www.macny.org. Additionally, we are always looking for new companies to tour!  If you have an interest in having your 
company participate as a Speaker Series facility host, please email me at kburns@macny.org.

MACNY Government Relations Executive Speaker Series:   
On the Road!
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